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CONCERNING: 

New homepage layout for the CITES website 

1. The Secretariat would like to inform Parties that some changes have been made to the main menu and 
layout of the CITES Website (http://cites.org). 

2. These modifications are intended as an initial step in the Secretariat’s effort to improve the availability and 
accessibility of information related to the Convention on the internet. 

3. The Secretariat is currently working on the development and revision of various pages on the CITES website, 
which will be published on a rolling basis but with a particular focus on making a significant body of updated 
information available by the 69th meeting of the Standing Committee. 

4. Questions related to the CITES website should be directed to Ms. Haruko Okusu, Chief, Knowledge 
Management and Outreach Services (haruko.okusu@cites.org). 
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